
Prospering Growth 

Griffin is a member of the automotive department who discovered Walking Tall 

through his friend Tristan and was inspired by the exciting projects they offered. Dan, 

his mentor, brings contagious energy to his teaching, making learning for Griffin enjoy-

able and impactful. He believes that the mentors at Walking Tall create extraordinary 

opportunities for personal growth. He values the mentors who dedicate their time and 

aim to help young men become their best selves, saying, “I feel there needs to be 

more of that in the world.” Griffin feels that Walking Tall  inspires hope and transforms 

moments into fantastic opportunities for laughter and learning, in contrast to others who may be rude and 

angry. 

With some job experience in construction and other opportunities while in high school, Griffin is planning on 

pursuing a career as a diesel mechanic. The skills he’s gaining at Walking Tall are enhancing his professional 

development and are valuable as he works on his own truck. 

The mentors have instilled hope in him, and he appreciates those who share their faith, encouraging him to 

reflect on the creator's existence. Griffin enjoys spending time with his friends and new friends at Walking 

Tall, stating that he would probably just be at home sleeping if not at Walking Tall. Now preparing to be a 

junior mentor, he enthusiastically embraces this role. 
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If you haven’t ever supported Walking Tall, please consider a one time donation or regular monthly      
donations to support and continue offering many skills to these young men. Thank you so much!                
Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 

Trust in the Lord with all your heart 

    and lean not on your own understanding; in all your ways submit to him, 

    and he will make your paths straight. Proverbs 3:5-6 

Thank you for your  

support and prayers! 


